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MEMORANDUM








TO: 		AAA Directors  		NOTICE #: 112509-1-I-CFAL





FROM:	E. Douglas Beach, Ph.D., Secretary





DATE:		November 25, 2009





SUBJECT:	Notice of Clarification:  Posting of Senior Employment Information Through Silver Edition


_______________________________________________________________________





The purpose of this notice is to provide Area Agencies additional guidance regarding Notice of Instruction # 042809-1-I-CFAL on helping to improve employment services for older job seekers.  The Silver Edition is a recent initiative developed through the Department’s partnership with the National Governor's Association.  It is a website link designed to provide employers, older workers and volunteers a mechanism to display and access labor force information.   





In accordance with the 2009-2011 area plan program module instructions, each area agency is required to address specific goals, objectives and performance measures.  Goal B, Objectives 1, 2 and 3 allow for development of strategies that could include this initiative.  Please take this opportunity, if you have not already to ensure you thoroughly address Silver Edition from the AAA and provider perspective.  





Attached is a document entitled “Silver Edition: New Website Helps Florida’s Older Jobseekers and Employers.”  This information should be included in AAA and provider newsletters.  Also note that there is free and easy access to the Silver Edition website via the web address or the web button. Please add to your website the following link: � HYPERLINK "http://silver.employflorida.com" �http://silver.employflorida.com� and encourage partners and providers to do the same. If you prefer to use the button, see the second attachment for information on installation.  Additionally, AAAs and providers may declare their agencies “older worker-friendly.” As paid or volunteer positions are available, they may be advertised on the website and in the large state workforce database of Employ Florida, � HYPERLINK "http://www.employflorida.com" �http://www.employflorida.com�.   





The Department is proud of this initiative as it supports its vision.  Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in promoting communities statewide that value and meet the needs of elders. If you have any questions, please contact your contract manager.   








































































































